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School Council Minutes 

Wednesday 8th March 2017 

Staff  

Miss Whiteley  

Pupils  

Lucy (Y1CC), Nathan (Y1EC), Joshua (Y2MS), Liam (Y3WB), Isaac (Y4DM), Olivia (Y4DM), Alexia (Y4CC), 

Yjesh (Y4CC), Stella (Y5LM), Toby (Y5LM), Abdul (Y6RK), Phillippa (6RK), Toni (Y6MJ) and Deivid (Y6MJ). 

Apologies 

 

1. Welcome 

Miss Whiteley and Abdul (Chair) welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

2. Fundraising Team Ideas Feedback 

Miss Whiteley informed the council that still no other houses had submitted their fundraising ideas 

even though Abdul had reminded them and asked the representatives if they would like to pursue 

any of the ideas that had been put forward. The council like the idea of a charity football match and 

also possible a hockey one too. They also like the idea of a cake sale too.   

 

Miss Whiteley asked the Year 6 representatives if they knew what was happening with the 

Allerton’s Got Talent competition which a group of year 3 children were organising but they did 

not. Abdul volunteered to find out and Miss Whiteley suggested that they all help with this and 

then to possibly help the children organise.  

 

Action: Miss Whiteley and Abdul to talk to Mrs Stott about the fundraising ideas. Year 6 

representatives to speak to the Year 3 children and find out what is happening.  

 

  

3. Kind Minds Mission 

Miss Whiteley talked to the council about the Kind Minds Mission that school will be 

participating in during the last week of the term (27th – 31st March). This is a week of where 

schools perform acts of kindness within school and/or in their local community and is the 

idea of the current Children’s Lord Mayor, Grace.  
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The representatives thought of some ideas for example litter picking and being kind to 

someone that is upset and Miss Whiteley also mentioned about doing something with 

MAECare (Moor Allerton Elderly Care) who with have links with.  

 

Action: The representatives to speak with their classes and bring any ideas to the next meeting.  

 

 

4. AOB 

Trim Trail 

Abdul asked about using the Trim Trail. Miss Whiteley informed the council that the trim 

trail could be used but this was subject to weather conditions and that the adults 

supervising would be responsible for making the decision whether the trim trail could be 

used or not during break-times and lunchtimes. 

 

Roblox 

Several of the representatives asked if a Roblox club could be set up at school. Miss 

Whiteley explained that permission would have to be sought from Mrs Stott and also that 

advice from Mr Moore regarding internet safety.  

 

5. Next Meeting 

Wednesday 15th March at 2.30pm   

 


